
 

February 21, 2024 

 

City Service Commission 

Department of Employee Relations 

City Hall, Room 706  

 

Dear Board of City Service Commissioners: 
 

Pursuant to Rule X, Section 8, a request has been received from Rebecca Kryshak to be 

reinstated to their former position, Public Health Nurse, with the City of Milwaukee Health 

Department (MHD). 

 

The Milwaukee Health Department in support of Ms. Kryshak’s reinstatement. Rebecca has been 

and will be a vital member of the Health Department team. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Lindsey O’Connor at (414) 286-6406 or 

loconnor@milwaukee.gov. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael Totoraitis 

Commissioner of Health 
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